
LC Paper No. CB(1)980/08-09(03) 
(English version only) 

 
 
 
To: "panel_itb" <panel_itb@legco.gov.hk> 
From: "Linda Andersen" <Linda.Andersen@BroadcastAustralia.com.au> 
Date: 03/04/2009 06:49AM 
cc: "Chris Jaeger" <Chris.Jaeger@BroadcastAustralia.com.au> 
Subject: Subcommittee on Subsidiary Legislation to Enable the Release of 
Spectrum for Expansion of the Second Generation Mobile Service and Mobile 
TV Services - Invitation for submissions 
 
 
 
Ms YUE Tin-po 
Clerk to Subcommittee  
 
 
Dear Ms Yue 
 
On behalf of Broadcast Australia I would like to thank you for your email 
providing us with the opportunity to make a submission to the "Subcommittee 
on Subsidiary Legislation to Enable the Release of Spectrum for Expansion of 
the Second Generation Mobile Service and Mobile TV Services". 
 
Broadcast Australia continues to have an interest in the introduction of mobile 
TV into Hong Kong.  While we are comfortable with the proposed legislation 
and do not propose to make a submission to the Subcommittee on this occasion, 
we continue to have an ongoing interest in this matter and would appreciate it if 
you could continue to keep us informed of any industry consultations or 
information briefings. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Linda Andersen 
Communications Manager 
Broadcast Australia 
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